HIGH COURT OF PUNJAB AND HARYANA CHANDIGARH

PUBLIC NOTICE

Hon'ble High Court vide notification No. 93Genl./XVII.3 dated
12.8.2014, has declared 18.08.2014 as holiday. The interview for the post
of Clerk scheduled to be held at High Court Museum on 18.08.2014 IS,

therefore, postponed to 20.08.2014. There is no change as to the timing

and the venue of the interview.

Dated: : Dr. B.K.Sharma
! ;“ ‘2 U Registrar Recruitment
| & ' | High Court of Punjab & Haryana,
! J

Chandigarh.



